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To Pick Up a Vehicle 
After retrieving your luggage at baggage claim, proceed out to the upper Departures 
level and follow the red signs to the “Hotel and Private Parking Shuttle” area. The 
shuttle buses are yellow with huge black spots and run every 5-7 minutes. (Make sure 
you get on the bus marked Sepulveda Boulevard.) Inform the driver that you are 
picking up a vehicle left by Page One Automotive. After arriving at the office, you will 
need to show a valid driver’s license and sign for the vehicle. The vehicle can then be 
picked up from valet area.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Drop Off a Vehicle 
From Southbound I-405, exit Howard Hughes Parkway to Sepulveda Boulevard. 
Turn left on Sepulveda Boulevard and proceed 1.5 miles to The Parking Spot-
Sepulveda. Turn right on Westchester Parkway. Valet entrance is 100 feet west of 
Sepulveda. 
 
From Southbound Lincoln (Highway 1), turn left on Manchester Ave to Sepulveda 
Boulevard and proceed 2 blocks to The Parking Spot-Sepulveda. Turn right on 
Westchester Parkway. Valet entrance is 100 feet west of Sepulveda. 
 
Return the vehicle to valet parking by entering the same entrance as the shuttles. 
At the gate, press the help button and let them know you are returning a vehicle for 
Page One Automotive.  
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The attendant will open the gate and let you in. Park the vehicle in the valet area 
and leave the keys with the attendant at the window. Let the attendant know your 
name and that you’re returning a vehicle for Page One Automotive. 
 
*LAX is undergoing heavy construction, pick up areas may change without notice. If 
pick up areas are not well marked, please call The Parking Spot (310) 846-4747 for 
assistance. 

 
In case of an emergency, please contact  

Manny Flores 626.780.9074 or Brian Pineda 626.474.4022 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


